
Hello, and welcome to John-Kenyon and what we hope will be a wonderful, life-changing experience 
for you.

At John-Kenyon, our doctors specialize in surgery for the front of the eye (cataract removal, cornea, 
laser vision correction, etc.) and the eye related medical needs (glaucoma, diabetes, etc.) of our pa-
tients. We work closely with area doctors of optometry and have the utmost confidence in their skills; 
therefore, we believe primary eye care, such as providing regular eye examinations and prescribing 
eyeglasses, is best left to your optometrist. Optometrists specialize in this care just as we specialize in 
eye surgery.

During your visit, your eyes will be dilated. If you feel uncomfortable driving when dilated, please 
bring someone with you who can drive you home. And remember that your exam may last up to three 
hours. While you are here, our technicians will ask you questions about your eyes and overall health. 
They will also need to know about any current problems you may be experiencing. Our technicians  
also will perform some measurements prior to your medical eye examination by the doctor. Each step  
is important to the outcome of your eye care.

When you come to our office, we want you to learn as much as possible about your eyes. Please feel 
free to ask our technicians, nurses or doctors any questions that you may have. Educational videos are 
available to help educate you both at our clinic and on our website (www.johnkenyon.com). The  
John-Kenyon team feels the first step in keeping your eyes healthy is to provide you with the most up to 
date eye care information that we can.

Occasionally, patients return home from their eye exam and remember an important question they 
forgot to ask. If this happens, please call the center. We can help you obtain any additional information 
you need. Also, if you should need to reschedule your appointment, please call us at least 48 hours  
in advance.

We have enclosed registration and health history forms; please complete these in black ink and bring 
them with you to your examination. By completing these forms prior to arrival we can make your visit
more efficient and expedient. If you are unable to complete the forms, please bring your list of
medications with you. We want you to be happy with your visit and with the eye care you receive at 
John-Kenyon – in fact, we want you to be so happy that you will want to tell your friends and family 
about us.

Yours in health,

E. Britt Brockman, M.D. Howard S. Lazarus, M.D. Asim R. Piracha, M.D.

Shiraaz I. Rahman, M.D. Jessica S. Finch, O.D. Kaylea J. Percal, O.D.

Randall L. Noblitt, O.D. Steven M. Wilson, O.D.
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